please ask at the school office.

The _ister

If you require this newsletter in another format,

Our school value for this half term:
'HONESTY'

‘Nothing is more respectable than honesty’

Respect for All. Learners for Life

7t June 2024

Reception Extra Curricular Clubs

The last day for Reception Monday Clubs
is:

Monday 10™ June

Forest School

On Thursday 13™ June it is Sunflowers
(2W) turn for Forest School. If possible
can the children please bring in a pair of
wellies (with name in) in a plastic bag. If
your child does not have wellies then we
suggest bringing an old pair of
shoes/trainers as their school shoes will
get very muddy. Thank you.

Fencing Club

We are pleased to announce we have a
Fencing Club starting on:

Thursday 13™ June 3:15-4:00

Fencing Club will be open to Y1/Y2 children
at the cost of £28.00. The club will run for
5 weeks every Thursday and will be led by
Coach Phil. Letters have gone home and
places are limited so please return the
reply slip along with payment as soon as
possible.

Dance Club

The last day for Dance Club is:
Wednesday 12™ June

Parents are invited to come along and watch the
last performance in the Infant Hall at 3:45pm

Diary Dates

Reception Monday Clubs (last session)
Dance Club (last session)

Fencing Club 3:15-4:00

Forest School (2W)

Biscuit Day (2W)

Little Readers 1:30

Sports Day

RG - 10:45

1K - 1:.00

2H - 2:00

Sports Day

RM - 10:45

1D - 1:.00

2W - 2:00

New to Nursery Parent Meeting 4:00
New to Reception Parent Meeting 5:30
New to Reception Teddy Bears Picnic
Nursery visits (Nursery closed all day)
New Y1 Parents Meeting 2:30

Y2 Leavers Assembly Junior Hall 9:00
New Y2 Parents Meeting 2:30
Bluebells Class Assembly (RG) 9:00
Break up for summer 1:15




Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT

0151 228 4069
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Tuebrook West Derby
& Yew Tree

Children’s Centre

Join us for

We are the ‘Smile squad’. We aim to help you and your children with
their oral health, and guide you in the right direction. Ultimately, we
want children free from pain and discomfort with access to
information, tools and education about their oral health.

What can we do when we visit? A Smile Squad team member will look
in your child’s mouth. This ‘look in the mouth’ will not replace your
child’s usual check-up and you will be informed if your child needs
further assessment. We may be able to help if you do not have a
Dentist. Contact and interaction with the Smile squad team can help to
reduce children’s dental anxiety!

Why are we doing this? Healthy teeth are important for your child’s
well-being and development. Tooth decay and sore teeth are
preventable. We understand access to a dentist may be difficult and
we would like to help identify children who need treatment.

Smile Squad
X
Where?

Tuebrook Children Centre, L6 4BX

Who for?
Screenings are for 0-3 year olds

When?

Wednesday 19th June 2024
Screening drop-ins are welcome from
Tom - 4pm

Enquiries: 0151 233 3830

Topics

Welcome back - we hope you all enjoyed half
term and are looking forward to the last term of

the year! The topics for this term are as follows:

N Opposites Attract

Y1 Splendid Skies

Y2 Changes

ATTENDANCE

Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)
Daffodils  (Mrs. Mullock)

(Mrs Gordon)

Poppies (Miss Kervin) 97%
Tulips (Mrs. Davin) 97 %
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)
Sunflowers (Mrs. White) 97%

3 classes in green this week! Well done
to Poppies, Tulips and Sunflowers for
great attendance!

Overall Attendance

Our attendance motto is:

In school, on time, every day!
Dojos are given to every child
in school before registers close

Arbor App

Just a reminder that we have sent a link via
email to log on to our new Arbor app. We
are still using Parentapp alongside Arbor so
please do not delete this app until we are
ready to fully roll out Arbor. It is most
important that everybody has the Arbor
app as in the near future we will be using
the payment function (and much more)
which is now the ftfechnology that most
schools have adopted. If you haven't
received the link or your email address is
incorrect then please let the office know.
Thank you for your continued co-operation.




